West Coventry Academy

Respectful | Responsible | Resilient | Ready to Learn



January 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Year 10 on the start to their GCSE studies. They sat the first of their formal assessments in the winter term and the results of these will be issued on the evening to you.

I would encourage you to attend the workshop for parents on **Thursday 16**th **January, which starts at 5pm in the Main Hall.** It will provide advice on how to support your child in Year 10. This will last no more than an hour and is designed as an information giving session. You will hear from the Subject Leaders for Maths and English and you will also get an opportunity to meet Mrs Saund, the Pastoral Leader for Year 10 and Mrs Tasker, the SLT Link for Year 10.

Please confirm your attendance by clicking the link below and completing the form.

https://forms.office.com/e/ZmBtugtKDh

Please note the first formal examinations for Year 10 take place after May half term (which is just 16 school weeks away). Therefore, we would welcome your support in encouraging your child to spend time revising before these important examinations. The link below will take you to the section of our website containing advice on revision strategies for students.

Revision Advice - West Coventry Academy

Thank you in advance for your support and I look forward to meeting you then.

Sincerely

Charlotte Palmer

Progress Leader Year 10